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SUPERINTENDENT OF CITY SCHOOLS
and
PRINCIPAL OF HIGH SCHOOL
JANESVILLE, WISCONSIN

Janesville, Wis,., April 28, 1908.

Mr., John Muir,
Martinez, Cal.
Dear Sir:=-
Please accept our sincere thanks for your photograph and letter

which we have received, They are highly appreciated by us all and

will serve to make luir Glacier more a reality for many mears to

come

Sincerely yours, ' ;
l%az/ ﬂ//f/”"'m :
/ {
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Original located at University of the Pacific Library
Holt-Atherton Special Collections
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